
Last Week’s Offering:  

General—$4,794.56     
Missions—$465.00  
Building—$205.00 

Weekly Total:     

  $5,464.56 

Give in person or online 
at ebclife.org!                     

July 27, 2025 

This Week 
Sunday: Misty & Avery Nipper 
Wednesday: Lesia McKinnon, Robin Moran 
 
Next Week 
Sunday: Shirley Crawford, Christy Vickery 
Wednesday: Charity Thomas, Erica Parker 

 Our mission is to help more people become growing devoted 
disciples of Jesus and fully engaged members of the church!  

Thank you for choosing to worship our Savior Jesus Christ with 

us today! Come by the welcome table after the service. We would 

love to connect and answer any questions you have! - Pastor Mike

Praise God for all He did this week and 
for all of our Wonder Junction workers!                         

A huge Thank You to everyone who 
served each evening! Thanks to all who 
helped set up, tear down, prayed, gave, 
and participated in VBS!  You made a 

difference!        

Want to make a HUGE difference? Sign 

up to serve in our Children’s Church    

ministry! Help children know Jesus and 

His Word, on Sundays during the       

morning service! 

Believe it or not Awana Clubs will be starting back 

soon.  If you are looking for a meaningful place to 

serve come and join us for a brief meeting,        

Sunday, July 27 following the morning service.   

 Our Awana children’s ministry is coming this fall!  

Kids will learn how to know and follow Jesus in a 

fun, safe, and clean environment!                                    

Awana Clubs will begin August 20th. 

Ladies, save the date for our next Bible 

study on Monday, August 11th  at 

10:30a.m.  Hope to see you there!!  

All teens are invited to join us for a Back 2 School 

Bash this Wednesday, July 30th at 7 p.m.  Lots of 

fun, food, games and prizes.  You don’t want to 

miss it.  Be sure to bring a friend!!   

Believe it or not it is Back 2 School 

time!  Join us Sunday, August 10th 

for a special service as we honor all of 

those who serve in our school system. 

 Join us on Wednesday nights as                 

Dr. Shoemaker continues the Adult Bible 

Study: “Life-Lessons from Paul’s (Brief) 

New Testament Books.”   


